

National Aeronautics and Space Administration

Washington, D.C. 20546

MAR 2 8 1983

Reply to Attn of:

EM-8 (SRS)

Dr. William Thorton Code CB Johnson Space Center Houston, TX 77058

Dear Dr. Thorton:

I was pleased to learn that you were selected to participate in Spacelab 3 as a Mission Specialist. The experience you have gained during the RAHF compatibility tests and zero-gravity sickness studies will undoubtedly be an asset to the mission and its Life Sciences activities.

We look forward to your participation as a crew member on this mission.

Sincerely

Michael J. Sander

Director, Spacelab Flight Division

cc:

JSC/AC/H. Clements JSC/CA/G. Abbey